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1. Roundtable on feedbacks on ToR and draft Strategic Framework:

· Amendements from UN-Habitat on permanent/Incremental shelter solutions adopted.
· Remarks form UNAMID on beneficiary identification (see point below)

UN-Habitat will send its design for permanent shelter which will be added to the proposed designs.

2. Discussion

· Chapter on Beneficiaries need to remain at a principle stage in the Strategic Framework to leave the way open for differentiated criteria definition related to early recovery and durable solutions. Each Agency shall have some space to define criteria according to its strategy and the context where implementation is foreseen. 
· It is accepted that the geographical Coverage will focus on Darfur at this stage. Precise project implementation locations will depend on access and negotiations with local authorities. Similarly as for the beneficiary Selection Criteria the Strategic Framework will leave options opened for each Agency to adapt to the context.

In general the Document shall reflect the three main condition agreed by the UNCT for future assistance:

- needs based (as opposed to status based)
- credible assessments (access to objective assessors)
- appropriate resources for implementation and monitoring

3. Next steps

Revised chapter on Beneficiary selection will be sent for consultation and discussed for finalisation during next WG meeting.

Finalised Draft version of the Strategic Framework shall be sent for comments following next WG meeting.

Once Document approved the WG will only meet once a month at Khartoum level to update the Document according to the evolution of the context.

4. Next meeting

Thursday May 31st at 12:00 at UNOPS Office.






